

# Hereford Allotment & Leisure Gardeners

## Site Rep Meeting Minutes

Date: 16th June 2025

Attendees: Tasha Bennett (TB), Chris Yapp (CY), Mark Robinson (MR), Jan Poole (JP), David Fletcher (DF), Dan Watkins (DW), Malcolm Watkin (MW), Jo Simms (JS), Derek Mumford (DM), Mark Robinson (MR), Pauline Shannon (PS), Roy Matthews (RM), Mick Paine (MP)

Apologies: Val Simms (VS), Annie Jones (AJ), John Rosser (JR)  
Absent:

Chair: Pauline Shannon (PS)

Previous minutes: All OK

Matters arising: None

### Site rep reports by exception

**Ash:** Update from PS:

- Water reading: 923
- Grass cut OK
- Site get together planned for 4th July

**College:** Update from JS:

- Water reading: 03085
- All OK, most people doing what they should
- Grass has been cut
- JS has managed to get some IBCs £55 delivered to site

**Corporation:** Update from AJ:

- Water reading: 01939
- All plots are being worked

**Drybridge:** Update from DW:

- Water reading: 20757
- Everyone seems to be working their plots
- Grass cutting OK

**Eign:** Update from CY:

Registered Address: The Fred Bulmer Centre, Wall Street, Hereford, HR4 9HP  
Registered Charity Number: 1185338

# **Hereford Allotment & Leisure Gardeners**

## **Site Rep Meeting Minutes**

- Water reading: 340
- All OK

### **Holmer:** Update from TB:

- Water reading: 4670 skate park: 296
- Most plots are being worked well

### **Rockfield:** Update from DF:

- Water reading: **sent by email**
- Plots have been let
- DF to provide more information on where the vermin has been seen

### **Westfaling:** Update by email from JP:

- Water reading: 01184
- Most of the plots are good
- One letter of concern to be sent
- Toilet working well
- Summer get together on 21/06
- JP going to visit College as they do an eco gardening school
- Has phoned the skip company 3 times to remove the skip.

### **Wordsworth:** Update from MP:

- Meter reading: 6097
- No issues everything is OK
- No scalping was required, plot holders recycling pebbles which seems to be working better
- Area around the gateway has been tidied.

### **AOB:**

- JP suggested a Whatsapp group between the site reps. TB to set the group up.

END OF MEETING

Next Meeting: Monday 21st July 2025 @ 19:00 at The Railway Club.